
50-A, Kautilya Marg, Chanakyapuri, New Delhi – 110021, India 
Tel : +91(11)26118642 – 26118646 Fax : +91(11)2688-6763, 2687-4402, Email:newdelhi.kbri@kemlu.go.id 

www.kemlu.go.id/newdelhi              @indonesiainnewdelhi        @KBRI_NewDelhi 

KEDUTAAN BESAR REPUBLIK INDONESIA 
NEW DELHI 

New Delhi, 6 September 2024 

Ref. No.: 995/EK/NV/09/2024/KFEK/ND 

Dr. Gautam Kumar Jha
Assistant Professor, Bahasa Indonesia
Centre for Chinese & Southeast Asian Studies
School of Languages, Literature and Culture Studies
Jawaharlal Nehru University
New Delhi

Dear Dr. Gautam Kumar Jha, 

On behalf of the Ambassador of the Republic of Indonesia in New Delhi, I am honored to 
inform you that the Embassy has nominated you as one of a distinguished group of Indian 
nationals to receive a token of appreciation from H.E. Ambassador Ina H. Krisnamurthi. This 
recognition acknowledges your unwavering dedication and significant contribution to 
promoting and strengthening the relations between Indonesia and India. 

Your dedication to strengthening the bonds between our two nations, mainly through 
education and academics, has been exemplary. Your efforts have contributed to fostering 
mutual understanding and enhanced cooperation in areas of shared interest. 

The token of appreciation will be presented during the Diplomatic Reception on the occasion 
of the 79th Anniversary of the Independence Day of the Republic of Indonesia and the 
75th Anniversary of Indonesia-India Diplomatic Relations, which will take place on 
October 15, 2024, starting at 19:00, at the Embassy of the Republic of Indonesia, 50-A 
Kautilya Marg, Chanakyapuri, New Delhi.  

We would be delighted if you could join us and receive this prestigious recognition in the 
presence of distinguished guests. 

Should you have any questions or require further information, please contact Ms. Erny 
Wahyuni at +91 98213 40909 or via email at erny.wahyuni@kemlu.go.id. 

We look forward to your participation in this momentous occasion and to celebrating your 
invaluable work. 

      Sincerely, 

 Dadang Hidayat 
Minister Counselor 
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